Public Questions and Comments — Special Council Meeting on September 28

From Mr. Ken Scruton

1. Now that Beaverton’s population continues to grow with the Marydel Homes
subdivision near completion and the Osborne Street/Concession 5 subdivision
underway, will Beaverton now see more police presence 24/77

2. When will Beaverton see the Durham Region Police substation in Beaverton change
to a “regular, open to the public police station”, given that the population has
increased to well over 4,000 people, with one subdivision nearly finished and another
underway? Many in Beaverton would like to see this accessible daily, for reporting,
concerns, problems, and background check certification.

3. When will Beaverton see increased police presence for the daily and evening
speeding vehicles, especially on roads including: Mara Road, Victoria Avenue,
Simcoe Street, Osborne Street, Main Street East and West Lakeland Crescent, the
Marydel Homes Subdivision, King Street?

4. What will the Durham Region Police do to enforce the Ontario Highway Traffic Act
concerning illegal modifications to vehicles, especially, as concerns muffler/tailpipe
modifications?

5. When will Beaverton see police enforcement of speed limits, especially in
Community Safety Zones, and the Beaverton Public School area where speed limit is
posted at 30 km/hr?

From Paul Nelson

6. To bring Beaverton up to the same level of service that southern portions of Durham
Region receive, how soon can Beaverton residents expect DRPS to open a 24/7
DRP operations office in Beaverton's business district, including walk-in service for
residents, as well as regular foot and vehicle patrols to better connect DRP with
Beaverton residents and business operators, and vice-versa ?

7. How can; and when; can DRPS increase more proactive policing efforts in
Beaverton, including undercover/plain clothes information gathering, and other crime
prevention steps, rather than just periodic drive-thru policing patrols and emergency



call responses managed from far away Port Perry? Full time Beaverton Policing
Services should be the goal!

What can Brock's elected officials and senior staff; as well as Brock's residents and
business operators, do to improve Brock policing efforts and outcomes by DRPS??

Dianna Vandenberg

10.

11.

Will there be more police presence in our area due to the increased amount of
violence and B&E occurring in our region?

Will the police be paying more attention to vandalism that is occurring on
homeowners properties?

Increased presence during late hours to deter break and enters and vandalism? At
late hours vehicles are being broken into, and properties are being scoped out and
targeted. Residents Feel scared.



